
 

 

30th April 2019 

 
Dear Parents/Carers, 

Seaside Picnic Themed Celebration Lunch 
*Reception, Year 1 & Year 2* 

 

To celebrate the start of a new term and the fact that we have brought our school catering in-house this academic 

year, we will be holding a seaside picnic themed lunch on Thursday 16th May. On this day, all children in 

Reception, Year 1 and Year 2 will be provided with a free school dinner, using their Universal Free School Meal 

allowance. The celebration lunch will consist of either fish and chips or vegetarian nuggets and chips, followed by 

ice cream with a flake or yoghurt for dessert. 

 

A seaside picnic themed celebration lunch will be ordered for all children in Reception, Year 1 and Year 2, unless 

you fill in the slip below and return it to the school office. Please note, you will only need to return the slip if you 

do not want your Reception, Year 1 or Year 2 child to have the meal. The last day for replies is Thursday 9th May. 

 

This celebration lunch will now be a termly event in the Oswald Road calendar, as a showcase of the fantastic 

catering we offer in-house.  

 

If your child usually has a packed lunch and would like to have a school dinner as part of the seaside picnic 

themed celebration lunch, please ensure you inform us of any allergies your child suffers from by filling in the reply 

slip below. 

 

Kind regards, 

Craig Taylor 

School Business Manager 

Seaside Picnic Themed Celebration Lunch 
*Reception, Year 1 & Year 2* 

 

Child’s Name:_____________________________________________________ Class:_______________ 

 

I do not want my child to take part in Seaside Picnic Themed Celebration Lunch  [  ] 

 

My child usually has a packed lunch, but they would like a celebration lunch on Thursday 16th May and they have 

the following allergies/dietary requirements: 

 

Signed:__________________________________________(Parent/Carer) Date:___________________ 


